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What’s been going on in 
February  

  

Our spring clean has started early 

this year!  

Making the most of the mild 

weather, the team has been 

undertaking maintenance and 

cleaning in the yard.  There are 

also plans underway to improve 

the mixing area, to streamline 

working processes and to improve 

our working environment. 

The van has had a facelift with 

new decals being fitted by Solar 

Signs. Keep your eyes peeled for 

us on the road! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Open Day 
 
Saturday, 18th March, 0900 - 1300 
 
Come and see our new range of 
porcelain! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Come along to our showroom to see the new range and let us 

know what you think. 

Available from our supplier in the UK, it’s an affordable 

range of contemporary tiles. 

While you’re here, have a look around at our other products; 

talk to our friendly and knowledgeable team; and enjoy some 

refreshments. 

We’d love to see you!! 

Call or email if you’d like to join us: 

01603 860852  info@attlebridgeconcrete.co.uk 

 

 

 Rising to the Occasion in Chantry Place  
 

We’re really pleased to be working with Mode Construction 

on a project to provide bespoke concrete stairs in Chantry 

Place Shopping Centre, Norwich. 

We will be making a set of 13 steps and risers in natural 

concrete.  We’re currently working with designers at MJY 

Patterns in Dereham, who will design the bespoke mould for 

us.   

Once casting is underway, it is anticipated that it will take a 

further 4 weeks completing manufacture. 

Look out for our steps when you go shopping! 

 

Bespoke Steps and Risers Mould 


